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To our Hornet Families, 
I would like to inform you that Dawson-Bryant Local Schools will be rescheduling 
the opening date for school to begin on August 31, 2020. 
 
Staff will still report on August 17th 2020. 
 
This will allow our staff more time for training and for building preparation. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding. 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
Steve Easterling 
Superintendent 
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